From: Cooper, Kerri

Sent: 14 Apr 2020 14:49:05 +0100
To: Int.Planning.Help
Subject: HB FW: Reserved Matters Application DC/15/2524/0UT

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Dear Ms Cooper

On looking at the revised drawings in the above application I cannot find any mention of the dimensions of
the proposed new building on plot 1 which is, of course, significantly larger than what was originally
approved. This plan seems to use a different scale from that on the original layout plans and on looking at
the artists impression of the street view unit 1 would seem to far exceed the height of the tree line on the
west of the site, facing Bumpstead Road.

In light of lack of information I would advise you that I have asked Cllr Tony Brown to call the application
in.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely

Sue Roach (Mrs)
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